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I oppose HB 2107. Why would OHA be working anywhere remotely closely with voter 

registration? That boggles the mind. We don't need more automatic voter 

registration, we need people who desire to do their civic duty take the extra step and 

figure out how do the basic thing of registering to vote. We need in person voting, 

clean voter rolls, and no felons currently serving time in prison voting. I find it 

amusing that the only person in favor of this bill so far has connections with the 

Secretary of State. I say put this bill to the test, and allow to voters to vote on it. 


